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121 SW Salmon Street © Portland, Oregon 97204
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/PGE/ Portland General Electric Company

April 29, 2013

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

550 Capitol Street, N.E., Suite 215
Salem, OR 97301-2551

RE: Customer Request to Change Net Metering Billing
PGE submits the following information pursuant to OAR 860-039-0055, which states:

(2) Unless the public utility and the customer-generator
otherwise agree, the annual billing cycle will end at the
end of the March billing month of each year. Should the
public utility and a customer-generator reach an
agreement for a billing cycle ending other than at the end
of the March billing month, the public utility must inform
the Commission in writing of the alternative billing period
within 30 calendar days of the agreement’s execution.

On April 12, 2013, a customer requested that PGE change their annual billing cycle
from the cycle ending in March to the cycle ending in April. PGE intends to grant this
request and is providing the required notification to the Commission with this letter.
This request is in addition to seven previous requests by customers, all granted by
PGE, to change the date of their annual billing cycle. PGE will now have a total of
eight customers who have alternative billing periods.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact
Bruce Werner at (503) 464-7481.

Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com ‘

Sincerely,

Karla Wenzel
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs



